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Ms. Brandy B. Watt 
Watt Enterprises, LTD 
14106 Ventura Blvd. Suite 200 
Sherman Oaks, CA 91423 

TERMINATION OF GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR WATT 
ENTERPRISES, LTD, TRACT# 46205, 4468 ESCONDIDO CANYON ROAD, ACTON, 
CALIFORNIA, (ORDER NO. 91-94, FILE NO. 02- 052, CI NO. 8448) 

Dear Ms. Watt: 

In our letter dated September 16, 2002, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated 
under Order No. 91-94, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated February 16, 2011, you notified the Regional Board that you requested 
termination of the WDR because the lots were reverted to open land in 2005 and the tract will 
not be developed. 

Because the proposed development of Tract# 46205 did not occur as stated in your 
correspondence dated February 16, 201 1, you no longer need the WDR. The coverage under 
Board Order No. 91-94, for the subject site is hereby terminated with the exception of 
enforcement under the term of the permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact tHe Project Manager, Ms. Mercedes Merino, at (213) 
620-615b or the Unit Chief of Groundwater Permitting, Dr. Eric Wu, at (213) 576-6683. 

Sincerely, 

Samuel Unger, P.E. 
Executive Officer / 

cc: Mr. Patrick Nejadian, County of Los Angeles Environmental Health 
Mr. Michael R. Hughes, Acton Town Council 
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